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16th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

‘CHINESE NEW YEAR’ LUNCH KS2  

 
We will be having a ‘Chinese New Year’ school lunch, on THURSDAY 30TH JANUARY 2020.  This lunch 
will automatically be ordered for those children who normally have school meals each week. 
 
However, packed lunch children may order this lunch.  Due to the food having to be ordered in advance, 
there must be a strict deadline for ordering meals.  The cost of the meal is £1.95 for each child (IT WILL 
NOT BE POSSIBLE TO PROVIDE THIS LUNCH FOR PUPILS ORDERING AFTER 23rd JANUARY 2020.  
 
IF YOUR CHILD IS ON PACKED LUNCHES AND WOULD LIKE A CHINESE NEW YEAR LUNCH, 
PLEASE SEND IN ORDERS NO LATER THAN 23RD JANUARY TOGETHER WITH THE MONEY  
 
IF YOUR CHILD ALREADY HAS A SCHOOL MEAL THEN YOU DO NOT NEED TO SEND IN ANY 
MONEY IN ADVANCE OR PLACE AN ORDER – PAY AS NORMAL ON THE MONDAY OF THAT WEEK. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Lane 
Head Teacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To The School Office, St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary & Nursery School, Wilford. 
 

‘CHINESE NEW YEAR’ LUNCH – THURSDAY 30TH JANUARY 2020 
 
 
My child is on packed lunches and would like to order a ‘Chinese New Year’ lunch. 
                                                                                 
I enclose £1.95 for each child to place my order. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed ________________________ Parent of _____________________________ Class _____ 
 
 

 


